
 
 

 

 

January 6, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Patient: 

We are excited to announce that effective February 10, we will join the Baylor Scott 

& White Health family as Baylor Scott & White Clinic- Austin Jollyville Road. 

We are striving to make this transition as seamless as possible, including keeping 

our existing telephone number and accepting almost all insurances, including 

Medicare.   

We join the largest non-profit health system in Texas, and will benefit from 

features including an integrated electronic medical record as well as access to a 

wide array of specialties throughout the Central Texas region. 

After February 10, you may schedule an appointment with us either by calling the 

office or by visiting BSWHealth.com, clicking on the Doctors link at the top of the 

page and typing in either of our names in the What care are you looking for? search 

bar.   

At your first appointment after February 10, you will be able to enroll in 

MYBSWHealth.com, which will allow you to schedule directly with us through the 

patient portal (instructions to enroll can be found on the reverse side of this letter). 

Your medical records will remain in the custodianship of our practice.  If you would 

like to receive a copy of your records, you may call 512.568.3565/512.834.9999, fax 

512.834.9998 or email admin@docatx.com.  

I hope you share our excitement as we become part of Baylor Scott & White 

Health, and as always, thank you for entrusting us with your care. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kim Warfield, MD 

 
Alicia Grossmann, MD 

mailto:admin@docatx.com


 
 

 

 

 


